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WASHINGTON, D.C.– Lippes Mathias is pleased to share that Barbara M.R. Marvin, a member of the firm’s
Washington, D.C. office, has been appointed to serve a three-year term on the Alliance for New Music-Theatre
Board of Directors.

Barbara focuses her practice on environment & energy and Indian law matters. She gained significant experience
and expertise in these practice areas prior to joining Lippes Mathias while working for the federal government as a
staff attorney for the National Indian Gaming Commission and as an attorney within the United States Department
of Justice (DOJ), Environment and Natural Resources Division.

About the Alliance for New Music-Theatre

Committed to “changing the conversation through the arts,” artists from Alliance for New Music-Theatre believe



that through collaboration and in partnership with key arts organizations, embassies, and other institutions, we can
transform the capital into a world-class center for cross-fertilization in the arts. We can create opportunities for new
voices and bring stories to the stage that matter -- with music that breaks open hearts. We share a vision that
through bold and healing artmaking and practices we improve our community and the globe.

About Lippes Mathias LLP
Lippes Mathias is a full-service law firm with more than 135 attorneys serving clients regionally, nationally, and
internationally. With offices in Buffalo, Albany, Rochester, Long Island, and New York, N.Y.; Greater Toronto Area;
Chicago, Ill.; Jacksonville, Fla.; San Antonio, T.X.; and Washington, D.C., the firm represents publicly and privately-
owned companies, private equity and venture capital firms, real estate developers, financial institutions,
municipalities, governmental entities, and individuals.

Year after year, Lippes Mathias is proud to be recognized by The Best Lawyers in America®, U.S. News - Best
Lawyers®, Super Lawyers and Chambers USA. 


